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Loveland Community Club 
Meeting Minutes 
January 11, 2021 

I. Welcome 

• As directed by President Russell Johnston, participants attending introduced themselves. 

II. Principal’s Report (Stephanie Hornung) 

• Stephanie reported students have reading and math screenings this week.  Everyone is looking forward to going 
back to green status next week, commencing Tuesday, January 19, 2021. 

• Stephanie detailed one grants given for students to use a button maker in art. 

• Stephanie announced there will be a Valentine’s Day Party in accordance with COVID guidelines.  Stephanie also 
welcomes creative ideas for possible activities in the midst of COVID.  District leadership will update COVID guidelines 
pertaining to building and other district activities in mid to late March.   

III. President’s Report (Russell Johnston) 

• Russell relayed thank you notes received from Courtney Gnader for Loveland family assistance. 

IV. Treasurer’s Report (Lindy Bender) 

• Lindy updated the group regarding the approved budget, detailed expenses and income. 

V. Committee Reports 

• Group discussion ensued regarding the following committees: Yearbook, Spirit Wear, Dining Night Out, Box Tops, 
and Ice Cream Social 

o It was decided that the Community Club would purchase a yearbook for each student.  A request will go 
out to all families for in-kind donations for the yearbook (approximately $12). This will not be required to 
receive a yearbook, but for those families who can make the contribution, will help to offset the incurred 
printing costs.  This was a previously budgeted item, so no vote was necessary. 

o Spirt Wear is currently in the process of developing new designs for the 2021-2022 school year.  They will 
also be exploring new ways to make the items available to Loveland families. 

o The next Dining Night Out will be in partnership with Lighthouse Pizza.  More details will be provided 
when an actual date has been scheduled. 

o Box Tops will be re-launched for the 2021-2022 school year.  

o The Ice Cream Social will not happen this school year due to safety concerns surrounding the pandemic.  
LCC members will work with Stephanie to come up with other “perks” that can be provided to students 
through the end of the year. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:19 PM.  The next Loveland Community Club meeting is Monday, February 1, 2020 at 7:00 PM, 
via the Loveland Elementary Library and/or Zoom. 


